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Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

March 12, 2024 

Via Electronic Filing 

Re: Withdrawal of Application of lOTEL LLC to Provide Telecommunications 
Services within the State of Florida, Docket No. 2024-0021 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

By this letter, 1 0TEL LLC withdraws its application to provide Telecommunications 
Services within the State of Florida, as discussed with Samuel Day of Commission Staff. The 
Company' s business plan has shifted and this certification is no longer required. If, in the future, 
1 0TEL LLC determines that certification is required to provide its services, it will seek the 
appropriate certification. 

Please confirm receipt of this filing via e-mail. 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katherine Barker Marshall, Counsel to 1 0TEL LLC 

cc: Samuel Day, FL PSC (via e-mail) 




